On July 24, 2023, WFDD invited Michael Suggs from Goler Community Development
Corporation to share information related to an email he sent requesting Youtube
instructional videos from Amhydro, the manufacturer of his growing system. The
following is his response in full:

1. GCDC purchased the growing equipment from AM Hydro and as a part of their
technical assistance and individual came to the site and made sure the
equipment was set up correctly and that the many components were working
properly. The growing system is totally independent of the greenhouse so we
were working with individuals from Rimol (greenhouse supplier) and AM Hydro to
integrate their systems. A part of AM Hydro technical assistance also includes
videos and booklets and other written material on how to operate their system.



